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PMUA Chairperson speaks at NFBPA Conference  

PMUA Chairperson Mrs. Carol Brokaw served as a panelist at this
weeks NFBPA Forum during a workshop entitled “A Three-Way Affair –
Tightening the Bonds Between Local Government, Immigrants, and 
Established Residents”.  

Commissioner Brokaw shared recommendations, tools and solutions
that can help relieve pressures in the community by working closely
with local government.  She addressed the concerns and challenges of 
immigrant integration and talked about how immigrant integration 
creates opportunities for all people. 

This forum was moderated by PMUA Commissioner  
Rev. Tracey L. Brown. 
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